
DISTRICT DIVING INFORMATION 
BOYS AA-AAA        GIRLS AA-AAA 

Friday, February 21, 2020       Saturday, February 22, 2020 

North Penn High School       North Penn High School 

1340 Valley Forge Rd.       1340 Valley Forge Rd. 

Lansdale, Pa. 19446        Lansdale, Pa. 19446 

 

Warm-up 4:00 pm        Warm-up 9:00 am 

Meet Start 5:30 pm        Meet Start 10:30 am 

 

To compete in the District I Diving Championships, a diver must be able to perform five (5) voluntary 

dives and six (6) optional dives. (See Rule 9, Section 4). Please pay close attention to Article 1, Sections A, B, 

C, D, and the Note when completing diving entries. 

To qualify, a diver must have equaled or bettered the following point totals in a single meet: 

 

Pts. 6 Dive Meet      Pts. 11 Dive Meet 

AA Girls 155 pts. for 6 dives   OR    245 pts. for 11 dives 

AA Boys 155 pts. for 6 dives    OR    245 pts. for 11 dives 

AAA Girls 220 pts. for 6 dives   OR    380 pts. for 11 dives 

AAA Boys 220 pts. for 6 dives   OR    380 pts. for 11 dives 

 

NOTES:  If there are more than 32 divers entered in an event, the field will be reduced to 32 divers 

after the first 3 rounds. 

 

To enter the District I Diving Championships, coaches must enter their divers online between the dates of 

January 26, 2020 at 8:00 am and February 16, 2020 at 8:00 pm using the following website:  

http://divingentries.omadatrak.com 

 

 Consult the “Diving Web Entry System Instructions” posted on the District One Swimming and Diving 

Website (https://www.piaad1.org) for entering your divers. Two meets are posted…one for girls and one for boys. 

 Changes to the diving entry may be made at the meet site up to one hour prior to the start of the meet. 

 

If you have questions or difficulties entering your diver(s), please contact Dave Lewis for 

assistance. (610-368-0911) or (pm2tattoo@gmail.com) 

 

Coaches must bring to the District Diving Championships either a six-dive score sheet or 

an 11-dive score sheet from a PIAA meet held in the 2019-20 season reflecting a qualifying 

score. The score sheet must be signed by a referee. 
 

An authorized school representative must accompany all divers to the meet and practice sessions and 

remain with them the entire session. No parents will be allowed on deck during the practice sessions or the 

diving championship. 

 

Practice sessions will be held at North Penn High School as listed below. Please contact Rhonda 

Diliberto, North Penn Aquatic Director, prior to your arrival for practice at diliber@npenn.org. 

Tuesday, February 18th  6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Wednesday, February 19th  6:30 – 8:00 pm 

 

In case of inclement weather, please check the District I PIAA website for postponements. 
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